
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Students in Year 9, 
 
I am delighted to inform you that we have given your child their options booklet today.  
 
Choosing which subjects your child wishes to study in Year 10 and Year 11 is an important 
decision. They will need your help to make this choice.  
 
The booklet explains how the options process works, the deadlines for submitting their options 
choices, and a brief explanation of each subject that your child will study in Year 10 and Year 
11.  
 
You can find more about how the options process works by visiting our website (click here) or 
watching our parent/carer explanation video (click here).  
 
You will have an opportunity to discuss your child’s options with their teachers on Thursday 26th 
January 2023 when we will welcome you to the parents/carers consultation evening.  
 
We will also support your child during their form-time classes over the next few weeks. 
 
We will start to accept completed options forms on Monday 23rd January 2023. All students 
must submit their forms to their tutor by Wednesday 15th February 2023 at the latest. 
 
Thank you for your help as we support your child to make the right choices for their exciting next 
stages at Waverley School. Should you have any questions concerning the options process, 
please e-mail enquiry@waverley.bham.sch.uk. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr H. Derry 
Vice-Principal 
Waverley Secondary School & Sixth Form 

https://www.waverley.bham.sch.uk/page/?title=Options&pid=204
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vTeOAiryBGY
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